
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Head of Planning 
Uttlesford District Council 
Council Offices 

London Road 
Saffron Walden 
Essex 
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Specialist Archaeological Advice 
Dear Planning, 
 

UTT/23/1970/PINS Passenger Terminal Stansted Airport 
 
Thank you for consulting the Historic Environment Advisor on the above application at 

Passenger Terminal Stansted Airport. 
 
The proposed development area has previously had extensive buildings and 

alterations and therefore it is likely that any preserved archaeological remains will have 
been disturbed or truncated.  Therefore, no further archaeological recommendations 
are being made on this application.  

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Katie Lee-Smith 

 
Historic Environment Consultant 
 

Telephone:  
Email:  
 

 
NOTE: This letter is advisory and should only be considered as the opinion formed 
by specialists in relation to this particular matter 
 




